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May 28, 2024,

To Whom It May Concern:

The city of Rogers was hit by tornadoes on Sunday morning, May 26, 2024. The result of these tornadoes
was devastating. There was extensive damage to businesses, homes, and some of our schools. Most of
the city is still without power, internet, or phone service. Many traffic lights are still not
operational. Many of our families, including staff, are currently displaced. Due to emergency
circumstances, the Rogers School District is requesting a waiver of Standard 4.A.4.1. We were scheduled
to attend school three more days (May 28-May 30) and at this point, that is not possible.

Thank you for your consideration!

Sincerely

Dr. Jeff Perry
Superintendent
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